
Subject: E-comment regarding Supervisor statement on Israel-Palestine

From: Sondos Kholaki <skholaki@gmail.com>

Date: 10/17/23, 12:31

To: response@ocgov.com

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when 

opening attachments or links. 

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my utmost disappointment, bewilderment, and dismay at the statement 

released by Wagner, Foley, and Do. My two high school aged-teens read their words and were scared 

to attend school for fear of backlash by fellow students. WORDS MATTER. The blatant connection 

drawn between terrorism, extremism, and the beautiful religion of Islam is dangerous, reckless, 

and completely unethical. I cannot believe so-called educated and professional leadership could 

publish this statement publicly.

I demand that the statement be rescinded immediately and reparations initiated. Muslims make up a 

large percentage of OC school populations, and their statement puts them all in jeopardy, both 

physically and emotionally.
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